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A message from Mrs Young 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This week we have enjoyed celebrating National Storytelling Week 
across school. Children have enjoyed virtual author visits, reading 
buddies,  secret teacher storytelling visits and more. I have loved 
seeing the photos some of you have shared on Twitter/X with us - 
what a real community of 'joyful readers' we have here at school!  

 

Today we enjoyed a Candlemass service at church  - thank you to Father Michael as al-
ways for welcoming our school community to share in worship together.  

 

Next week we enter the final week of the half term and start it oƯ with our Times Table 
Rockstars Relaunch Day - Rock on! 

 

Tuesday we shall be celebrating Safer Internet Day and Miss McDonald, our Computing 
Lead, has lots of informative and fun activities planned to share with the children.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Mrs Young 

 

 

 

Our Value this 
half term is: 

Perseverance 

Learn, Laugh and Live with the Love of God 



        

 

AƩendance Update 

We need to try really hard each and 
every week to make sure every year 
group is beaƟng our 97% target—

this will help us to succeed! 

Our aƩendance this week is: 

94.8% 

135 

 pupils 
with perfect aƩendance this 

week. 

Can we beat this next week?   

Attendance 
Whole School 

 

91.9% 

Reception 91.1% 

Year 1 93.2% 

Year 2 92.0% 

Year 3 96.8% 

Year 4 85.4% 

Year 5  98.9% 

Year 6  90.0% 





Journey Driver Focus:  

Understanding BriƟsh  

and  

ChrisƟan Values 

 

 

RECEPTION 

 

Shaye Finch 

YEAR 1 

 

Andra Varga 

YEAR 2 

 

 

YEAR 3 

 

Grace Lea 

YEAR 4 

 

Florence Davies 

YEAR 5 

 

 

YEAR 6 Lilly-Mae McKenzie 



PE Days Spring 2 
 

Children are to come to school in 
their PE kit on their PE days.  

 

   Clubs 

We are running the following aŌer school clubs next half term: 

Booking is now available on the app 

· Monday-Fun  Fusion Club for KS2 with the Sports Coach 

· Tuesday-FAB Club for KS1 with Miss BarraƩ 

· Friday-Book Club for RecepƟon with Mrs Briers 

In addiƟon to these clubs , Y1 children are also invited to aƩend Mrs Lister’s 
Phonics on Thursdays aŌer school.  

Monday Year 2, Year 1 
and Year 4 

Tuesday Year 3 and  

Year 6 

Wednesday RecepƟon, Year 
1 and Year 3 

Thursday Year  4 and  

Year 5 

Friday Year 2, Year 5 
and Year 6 

CollecƟon From School  
 
If your child is being collected by someone 
different than usual or who members of staff 
have not met before,  it is vital that the School 
Office or the Class Teacher is informed. If this is 
not done, we  will have to call you to confirm 
the arrangements. This is to ensure that your 
child is released into your care safely.  
 
Furthermore, we will only hand over pupils to 
older siblings provided they are 14 years old or 
above (however, if the professional judgement 
of the adult at school deems the older sibling 
not to be suitable, they will not hand the child 
over). 

You can support us with this by making us 
aware of any changes to your child’s collecƟon                     
arrangements in advance. Please be paƟent 
with staff who are just trying to keep children 
safe.  



 
 
 
 
 
 

To celebrate our relaunch, on Monday 5th February, your child is invited to: 
 
RecepƟon and Y1 – AƩend school wearing an item of clothing with a number on this day. 
This can be accompanied by children wearing their own clothes with uniform not re-
quired.  
 
Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6 - AƩend school for the day dressed as a ‘Rockstar.’ There is no expecta-
Ɵon that a ‘costume’ has to be bought or made- this could be any bright or musical 
themed clothing although creaƟvity as always is welcome! 



School Spider 

As you will be aware, our main channel of communicaƟon is via our parent app.  Using 
the parent app enables school to keep parents up to date with informaƟon and events, 
not to menƟon help us to reduce our carbon footprint. 

On Wednesday 31st January we  switched to a new app called, “School Spider”.  The  
Parent Connect App is no longer be available.  Please look for this symbol in app store or    
in google play and follow  guide below to get started.  

 
 





Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

Monitoring online safety 

This week, we are focusing on the importance of online monitoring. Take Ɵme to talk to 
your child about the dangers they may face online - be honest and open with them.       
Ensure that they have the correct privacy seƫngs on their devices and that you have     
parental controls on. Children should be aware that a person they think of as a friend 
online could in fact be a complete stranger. Online abuse takes many forms which in-
clude; bullying, blackmail and general trolling. Remind children that social media apps 
have age restricƟons designed to keep them safe. Encourage your child to report to an 
adult if they feel uncomfortable with anything that they access online. 

 

Online Safety -Tip of the Week 

Persuasive Design Online 

Apps and sites are all compeƟng for our aƩenƟon. Over the years, numerous strategies 
have been developed which are intended to influence users’ behaviour – making us more 
likely to remain on a site, game or plaƞorm for longer periods of Ɵme. These techniques 
are known as ‘persuasive design’ and can have a parƟcularly profound effect on children 
and young people.  

Despite these tacƟcs’ evident effecƟveness, there are sƟll plenty of ways to help prevent 
yourself (and your child) from being psychologically swayed. This week’s 
#WakeUpWednesday guide breaks down the potenƟal risks posed by persuasive design 
online – and offers some top Ɵps for recognising and reducing its impact on young        
people’s decision making.  

 












